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DEE CONSERVANCY 
 

No.07 – 2019 

Canalised Section – Connahs Quay 

Flintshire Road Bridge 

 
Mariners are advised that between the 15th February and 6th March approx. the Flintshire 
Road Bridge / A548 will be subject to inspection including the over water section.  This 
inspection will be conducted by rope high access. 
 
A safety boat will be in attendance during this period and mariners are advised to exercise 
extra caution in the vicinity. 
 
 
 
 
CAPTAIN S. CAPES 
HARBOUR MASTER 
4th February 2019 
 
c/o Strategic Marine Services Ltd. 
14 Chapel Court, Wervin Road, Wervin, Chester. CH2 4BP 
Telephone : +44 (0) 1244 371428 
E-Mail : harbourmaster@deeconservancy.org  


